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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  

Friday, Feb. 13, 2015  

 

Free Valentine’s bus rides Friday and Saturday for DART Date Nights 
 

People can ride the bus for free on DART Date Nights this Valentine’s weekend.  

 

All local and flex routes will be free to board starting at 5 p.m. on Friday, Feb. 13, and continuing through 

end of service on Saturday, Feb. 14. 

 

“Share the love – and the road – this Valentine’s Day,” Marketing Director Kirstin Baer-Harding said. “It’s a 

great reason to take a friend and show them DART buses are for more than commuting to work. DART 

takes riders to shopping, dining and entertainment venues throughout Greater Des Moines.”  

 

Be sure to plan your trip and get next DART bus arrival/departure times with MyDART Tools, available at 

www.ridedart.com. 

 

For more information, please call Customer Service at 515-283-8100 or email dart@ridedart.com. 

 

 
The Des Moines Area Regional Transit Authority is the public transportation provider that serves Polk County. DART operates a family 

of transportation services that makes getting around the Greater Des Moines area easier and more convenient. For more 

information about DART services, schedules, route changes, or directions to the nearest DART stop, visit the website at 

www.ridedart.com or call 515-283-8100. The MyDART Tools and Trip Planner are now available at www.ridedart.com. 
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